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Date: January 24, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
It's Friday again, and it is time to share the wonderful things happening within our school 
community. Our students and teachers have been diligently working, and their enthusiasm is 
inspiring! 
 
Witnessing their engagement in the classroom and during outdoor activities is great. With 
their curiosity and excitement, whether it's sports or other fun activities, our students are 
wholeheartedly enjoying their time which brings new hopes and aspirations to us daily! We had 
a fantastic book fair last week; we encourage our families to make reading a cherished part of 
your child's daily routine. It truly enriches their lives. 
 
Mark your calendars! Our secondary and sixth form students are preparing for their annual 
sports event which will take place next week. We cannot wait to see you all cheering them on- 
your support means the world to our students! 
 
In addition, exciting recreational and educational trips are happening across all senior year 
groups allowing students to connect with the local communities through fun and exploration. 
 
Should you have any academic inquiries, please reach out to the respective leaders and 
teachers, as detailed in their previous communications. 
 
Please be informed that the MUN organised for this week has been postponed to 31st January 
to 2nd February. 
 
STEAM sessions 
The upcoming STEAM sessions, starting in February, is a valuable opportunity for your child to 
engage in a program designed to ignite a passion for STEM subjects. By registering, your child 
will benefit from a curriculum that fosters curiosity and enhances essential problem-solving 
skills. The STEAM Lab provides hands-on learning experiences that promote exploration, 
creativity, and critical thinking, all of which are vital in today’s rapidly changing world. This 
program not only focuses on science, technology, engineering, arts, and mathematics but also 
emphasizes the development of 21st-century skills such as teamwork and innovation. By 
bridging theoretical knowledge with practical application, students will be better prepared for 
future career opportunities while also learning the importance of sustainability and recycling. 
 
We encourage you to register your child for this enriching experience and look forward to 
embarking on this journey of exploration and learning together. 
 
Please note that the Period 1 fee payment period has closed, and Period 2 registration is 
available with limited seats. FEE: 225 AED/From 1st of February up to 13th of June. 
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Reminder: Siblings Admission 
Parents of current students at Arab Unity School can register siblings for admission from FS2 to 
Year 8 for the 2025-2026 academic year between January 13 and February 14, 2025. 
Admissions are on a first-come, first-served basis. Notably, FS2 school hours will change, with 
lessons ending at 1:45 PM Monday to Thursday. Classes will still end at 11:30 AM on Fridays. 
For registration, visit the school website or follow this link: 
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 
 
 
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
Happy weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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